
This Friday, Oct. 21st, we will 

have our pink out game and 

pep rally in recognition of 

breast cancer awareness 

month. We would like to 

invite any breast cancer 

survivors to the pep rally to be 

recognized, and any cancer 

survivors to the football game 

to be recognized. For the pep 

rally, survivors can show up 

by 3:10, and for the game, by 

7:00. 
 


